
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  20 July 2010 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
REVIEW OF THE BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A 
RESIDENTIAL TOWNSHIP (RETIREMENT VILLAGE) WITH A COMMERCIAL COMPONENT 
ON PORTION 37 OF THE FARM DOORNKLOOF 391 JR 
 
A copy of the Basic Assessment Report (BAR) for the new proposed development on the property 
mentioned above had been submitted to GDARD for review.  According the Environmental Impact 
Assessment (EIA) Regulations all information must be made available to Interested and Affected 
Parties (I&AP’s).   
 
You are welcome to comment on this report and raise any issues you think should be addressed 
by the developer, specialists or the authorities. 
 
The document will be available for your perusal from 21 July 2010 until 18 August 2010 at the 
following premises: 
 
Where: The Cassier 
  Office building 
  Main gate of the Rietvlei Nature Reserve 

C/n of 12th Street and Game Reserve Avenue 
Doornkloof 
Tel: (012) 358 1812 

Time:  Mon-Sat: 7:00 – 16:00 
   
It is important to keep record of everyone who reads the report. Kindly fill in the log sheet attached 
to the report for this purpose.  Please write your comments regarding the report on the sheets 
provided or forward any comments via postage, e-mail or fax to: 
 

• Consultant: Roelien du Plessis 
• Tel:     0845 844 707 
• Fax:   (012) 993 4836 
• E-mail: life4all@telkomsa.net 
• Address: P. O. Box 39600 

 Moreleta Park, 0044 
 
You are welcome to phone me if you have any queries regarding this matter. 
 
Kind regards 
Roelien du Plessis 



 


